
Job Fair 2024 

Summary:  

The Job Fair 2024, held on November 22nd, was a resounding success, attracting an 

impressive 43 companies and 1,609 registered students. The event provided an invaluable 

opportunity for students to network with potential employers, learn about various career 

paths, and explore internship and full-time job prospects. Of the registered students, an 

outstanding 700 actively participated in the fair, engaging with company representatives, 

distributing their resumes, and discussing their skills and qualifications. In a commendable 

effort to expand the reach and impact of the job fair, we extended invitations to students from 

neighbouring colleges. The diverse array of companies presents spanned multiple industries, 

including technology, finance, healthcare, consulting, and more, ensuring a wide range of 

opportunities for students of all majors and interests. Many students left the event with 

promising leads, scheduled interviews, and a clearer vision of their future career trajectory. 

The Job Fair 2024 exemplified the Nagindas Khandwala College's unwavering commitment 

to fostering meaningful connections between talented students and top employers, ultimately 

facilitating successful transitions from academia to the professional world. 
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